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LBWID Planning Meeting FY-20-07 
 (5/28/2020) 

Approved 

 

 

Attendees (via Zoom): Alan Pisarski, Jerry Mendenhall, George McLennan & Davis Grant 

 

 

LBWID Financial update 

 

No unanticipated variations from budget.  

 

Virginia Soil and Water Board meetings have been canceled the last 2 months so no word 

regarding approval of our proposed FY2021 budget. 

 

 

LBWID’s policy/strategy for COVID-19 update 

 

Program is working as was laid out. 

 

Space provided at compound for Kevin Hardy’s along with hookups. 

 

 

Potential property acquisition 

 

Waiting for comments from Janet Kerley, LBA President on letter to our attorney. 

 

Attorney John McBride will start drafting letter to property owners as soon as possible. 

 

Bill and Julie Roberts will be kept apprised of progress and timeline. 

 

 

Dredge spoil disposal at Fairfax County landfill – Still waiting for Hans Christiansen 

(Director of Operations, Fairfax County Solid Waste) feedback. 

 

 

Community Garden update 

 

Plumbing for garden is completed new water spigots at suitable locations. 

 

Before Fairfax Water will install the water meter an engineer-stamped drawing is now required 

because it is a commercial property. 

 

Landscaping with new plantings is complete on the old waterfall. 

 

 

LBWID Equipment Maintenance /Repair  

 

Bobcat E42 excavator – replace pins and bushing in excavator arm at a cost of $3300.  
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Covemaster rig-barge – acquire a spare hydraulic winch for $1500. 

 

 

Artificial Fish Habitat – Mike Korin has purchase 5 artificial reefs and the LBWID staff will be 

helping to install them within the next week or two. 

 

 

LBWID Trustee Action Items – Draft three articles for the LB Newsletter: Removing trees 

from the Lake, Dredging, and Compound access road 


